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A reminder that each time you enter a Seneca building to please tap your Virtual OneCard at

the designated entrances. You are welcome to enter and leave buildings as often as you like,

but please be sure to "tap in" every time you return. 

Also, if you obtain a wristband to ride the Seneca Campus Shuttle, please keep that

wristband for the entire day if you ride the shuttle more than once. 

Thank you for your co-operation.

tags : student-news

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/stephanie-conte
https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/spaces/61/onecard/wiki/view/288/virtual-onecard
https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/spaces/59/transportation/wiki/view/265/campus-shuttle

